
 

 

27th February 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery Trip to Smithills Farm 
 
Our Nursery children will be looking at the topic of farms next half term (Summer 1). The 
children will be going on a trip to Smithills Open Farm to extend their learning around this topic, 
where they will experience lamb feeding, a donkey and tractor ride and the chance to see many 
other animals. The trip will take place on Wednesday 26th April. 
 
A contribution of £17.50 per child is required to cover the cost of the trip. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, the experience may have to be cancelled. Please make payments using 
Parent Pay. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the cost being covered 
by school. 
 
We will need four parent helpers from each class. If you are able to help out, please email 
admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk   
 
A packed lunch will be required. If your child is on school dinners they will be provided with a 
school packed lunch. If your child is bringing a packed lunch from home, please bring it in a 
disposable bag with a disposable water bottle so that they don't have to carry it around with 
them all day. 
 
Many thanks, 
Nursery Teachers 
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